
September Newsletter 

Dear Parents, 

     Welcome to Kindergarten!  

Quick Tip: 

Please feel free to send in a water bottle if your 

child would like to have water during the day. 

Please only put water in the water bottle as we 

have had several leaks and the juice has spilled 

on other children’s backpacks and school items. 

We also have a fountain in class. If you send in 

an empty water bottle they children can fill the 

water bottle here and empty the bottle before 

we leave school to go home. 

 

During the month of September the children 

will learn many new routines and how to 



navigate through the school day. The children 

will also become familiar with where various 

classrooms in the building are. 

***Please help your child decide before school 

what they would like to order for lunch.*** 

Birthdays – If you would like to celebrate your 

child’s birthday please make arrangements at 

least one week ahead of time.  Parents are 

invited to come in and read a story to the class. 

If you would like to send in a treat: Your child’s 

birthday treat must be individually packed.  

Please do not send in treats that need to be 

cut.  All treats need to be store bought and 

approved by the Nurse before being sent to the 

classroom. Please drop of all treats to the main 

office in the morning.  

Examples include: 



Apple Slices, Individual packages of goldfish 

crackers, Popcorn, Fruit Snacks, Popsicles, Small 

cupcakes. 

*Children often enjoy bringing in non – edible 

treats as well. Examples include:  bubbles, 

pencils, stickers, etc.   

**Please check your child’s folder every day!!! 

Email:  pfoster@rhnet.org 

Main Office Phone Number:  359 – 5430 

 

A quick overview about our day: 

Morning Meeting: attendance, lunch count, 

calendar, weather, a quick activity to start the 

day and getting to know you activities. 

Math 8:00 – 9:15 

*quick break 
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9:30 – 10:30 ELA /Fundations/Writing/Read 

Aloud 

Lunch   and Recess 10:42 – 11:13 recess 11:13 – 

11:28 

RTI - a review of ELA /Math topics as needed 

Special Areas – Physical Education, Art, Music 

Monday September 10th, Is an A – day 

Please make sure that your child wears and or 

brings a pair of sneakers to school each day. 

When we begin our School Library visits you 

will receive information about the expectations 

regarding taking out and caring for library 

books.  Our library day will be on Fridays. Our 

visits will begin later in the month. 

We will begin an introduction on how to handle 

and login to our Chrome Books later on in the 

month. 



I look forward to a Fantastic year in 

Kindergarten!! 

Pat Foster 

 

 

 

 

 


